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Dear Vani,

On behalf of the Govt of India, | would like to thank you for your interest in engaging
with NRIs to invest in Swachh Bharat related projects.

As you are aware, the SBM-Urban guidelines provide for 40% of Central
assistance to be provided to states / cities for construction of gender-segregated
community and public toilet seats.

Accordingly, we are glad to inform you that in case any Non-Resident Indian (NRI)
is willing to invest the balance 60% of the required funds for constructing gender-
segregated community and public toilet complexes (with minimum two seats — one for
women, one for men), the toilet complexes in these cities may be named after the NR|
donor.

-

We look forward to your assistance and cooperation in attracting significant
amounts of NRI investment in SBM-Urban projects.

With sincere regards,

(PRAVEEN KASH)
To: Ms Vani Rao, JS (OIA-2), MEA

Copy to: (1) All State MDs / MCs of 500 cities, (2) Dy Advisor - CPHEEO







